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The October meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on October 13th and October 
27nd at Trinity Lutheran Church.  

Calendar of Events 
Oct   8/9   LCLC BBQ at Wonderland Rd S Canadian Tire Store 
Oct 13   LCIF World Sight Dayðworld wideð shining a light on preventable blindness 
Oct 13  LCLC General Meeting  ð 6:30 pm ð Trinity Lutheran Church 
Induction night for new members with VDG Lion Joyce Mahovolich officiating 
Oct 22/23   LCLC BBQ at Wonderland Rd S Canadian Tire Store 
Oct 27  LCLC General Meeting  ð 6:30 pm ð Trinity Lutheran Church 
The  speaker will be Murray Mackey, assistant manager of the Formet Auto Plant speaking about the auto industry 

Nov 2  Board of Directors meetingð7:00 Westmount Library 
Nov 10  LCLC General Meeting  ð 6:30 pm ð Trinity Lutheran Church 
Nov  18-20   LCLC BBQ at Wonderland Rd S Canadian Tire Store 
Nov  24-27   LCLC BBQ at Wonderland Rd S Canadian Tire Store 
Dec 10th Breakfast with SantaðTrinity Lutheran Church 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
President Lion Jim Balicsak  264-1319 ð Secretary Lion Christine Aben Morrison 681-0450 ð Bulletin Editor Lion Pat Nolan  472-6436  
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                                       Board Meeting Notes ð  October 5, 2016 
 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday Oct 5, 2016 
 
Motion: To accept William Patrick as a member of the London Central Lions Club (carried). 

Motion:  That the December 8 meeting be held at the London Portuguese Club charging $30.00 per person.  Any excess 
costs to be covered by the club (carried). 
 
Motion:  To invite the members of the other Lions clubs in our zone to the December 8 Christmas meeting at a cost of 
$31.50 per person (carried). 
 
Motion:  That the new projects committee investigate the feasibility of the LCLC hosting a snow pitch tournament (carried). 
 
The BBQ committee was pleased to announce that this weekendôs BBQ is now fully covered.  Additional volunteers are 
still needed for October 22/23 and November 18-20 and 24-27.  Please contact Lion Doug Riehl if you can assist. 
 
Motion:  To assign the proceeds from the Trip of the Month raffle to Merrymount Family Support and Crisis Center towards 
the purchase of a splash pad (carried). 
 
Motion: To budget up to $500, if necessary, for expenses connected with the Breakfast with Santa event (carried). 
 
Lion Rick Letton is waiting for a date for surgery. Give him a call as he would welcome a chat. 

Lion John Bruner will be having knee replacement surgery on Oct. 13 at University Hospital. He is hoping to be home by 
Sat. Or Sun. He will need transportation help following surgery ï( appointments, physio -therapy, groceries etc.) Please 
call & offer your assistance. 
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On September 17th a large crowd was on hand to pay tribute to four current London Central Lions members who 
have been active Lions for fifty (50) or more years.  Congratulations go out to Ed Busko, Jim Ogilvie, Harold 
Chapman, and Doug Hill.  All of these men have truly remarkable lists of accomplishments as Lions. 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ðððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððððð 

 A Message From The Sick And Visiting Committee 
 

Lions of London Central Lions Club, each member of our club is a 
unique individual who brings many different strengths to our club. 

Many of our members have given of his/her time and service for many years. 
From time to time we may have members who are ill or may just need a Lion member to visit/contact them for a 

friendly chat. 
You as members of London Central Lions can help our committee 

keep up to date on the well being of our club members. 
If you know of some member who is ill, in the hospital or who could benefit from a visit from our committee mem-

bers, please pass on the following in formation to one of our committee members. 
Let us know the Lions name, and the reason for a needed contact. 

Remember, every member is important to our club, and needs to know that he/she can call on anyone of us for 
support at any time. 

 
Thank you. 

Sick and Visiting Committee Chair: Lion Bill Telfer ( 519 681-1605) wmtelfer@rogers.com 
Committee Members: Lions Bob Lucas and Roy Knight  
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